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Churches at Ahiohill, Castletown Kinneigh and Enniskeane
23rd April 2023

Fr. Michael Kelleher Co-PP, Parochial House, Enniskeane. 023-8847769 / 087-
9311472 (Calls only)  (Off-duty Wed)
Parish Office: Tues & Fri 9.30am –12.30pm. 
Tel 023–8847769   
Email: parishoffice@enniskeaneparish.ie 
Contacts: safeguarding@enniskeaneparish.ie & parishassembly@ 
enniskeaneparish.ie
The Newsletter is published and printed at the Parish Office. Priority is given to 
content relating to the faith community of Enniskeane Parish. Other notices may 
be published when space permits. All items to be in before 11am Thursday.

Recent Baptisms

Mass times
Tines of Mass in the parish:
Sat 7.30pm at Ahiohill Church
Sun 10am at Castletown Kinneigh
Sun 11.30am at Enniskeane (live 

streamed)

Recently Deceased

Parish Office 
The parish office will be closed on 
Friday 6th May and there will be no 
newsletter that weekend.
Morning Mass
There will be no morning mass from 
Tuesday 25th April to Friday 28th April 
inclusive. Emergency calls can be made 
to the parish mobile 087-9311472 and 
the priest on duty in Bandon will assist. 
The Parish Office is open Tuesday & 
Friday from 9.30am - 12.30pm
Family of Parishes
The weekend of 28th/29th Fr. Michael 
will say Masses in Kilbrittain and 
Fr. Jerry Cremin will say Masses in 
Enniskeane.

We welcome to our Christian 
community Conor & James O’Donovan, 
Sleenoge,Enniskeane
Who were baptised recently

Congratulations and every blessing to 		
   Áine O’Donovan, Kildee, Dunmanway 
and Adam Nicholson, Ballinascarthy 
who celebrated their marriage at 
Enniskeane Church
   Julie McCarthy, Moneynacrohy, 
Enniskeane and Tómas Casey, Mallow 

who celebrated their marriage at 
Castletown Church 
Baptisms
If you would like to book a baptism, 
please contact the parish office. The 
next dates available are May 6th, May 
27th, June 3rd, July 22nd all at 4pm. 
Diocesan Needs
The last Diocesan Needs Quarterly 
Collection in January amounted to 
€44,292 throughout the Diocese, which is 
much appreciated.
    The next quarterly collection will take 
place on weekend of 22nd/23rd April. 
    This quarterly collection allows the 
Diocese to provide ongoing supports to 
parishes in many areas.  It contributes 
to the day-to-day running costs of the 
Diocese including the cost of personnel, 
utilities (light & heat, phone, postage 
& stationery, repairs & maintenance, 
insurance), professional fees, primary 
and secondary school religious advisory 
costs, safeguarding, data protection, 
mission and ministry and levies paid by 
the Diocese for national hierarchy costs 
in Maynooth.  
   People continue to be very generous 
to these quarterly collections over the 
years and your support would be greatly 
appreciated in the upcoming collection.  
Grotto Rosary
There will be Rosary at the grotto in 
Enniskeane church every evening @8pm 
for the month of May

April 16th: €2430
Thank You
Yoga Classes
The final 6 week yoga course before the 
summer break will begin in Ballymoney 
Hall on Wed 26th April at 6.45pm. 
Bookings can be made by Phone- 083 
1399776
Information Evening for 
Well Being
In Gort Mhuire hall, Ballineen on 
Thursday 27th April @ 8.15pm. Guest 
speakers on the evening. Free admission
Cork Fleadh Cheoil
This year, the Cork Fleadh Cheoil 
will be organised by the Baile Núis 
(Newcestown) branch of Comhaltas 
Ceoltóirí Éireann.
Competitions will take-place in Bandon 
on throughout May Bank Holiday 
Weekend 30 April to 01 May. Spectators 
are welcome.
Stewards are wanted to help-out in 
St Brogans and with car parking 
over the weekend, if you can 
offer some time  please contact 
newcestownfleadhvolunteers@gmail.

com or Pádraig at 0862699677.
Commerating Tom Doyle
A commemoration event will take 
place at 5:00 p.m. on Sat. April 29th. at            
St. Mary’s GAA Club, to remember 
the late Tom Doyle, founding member, 
player, mentor and club officer of CLG 
Naomh Muire and to acknowledge and 
celebrate the tremendous contribution 
Tom made to our club during his 
lifetime. St. Mary’s GAA extends a 
warm welcome to all to attend this 
special event.
MICC 
MICC Transition Year Students are 
proud to Present “Summer Nights” in 
Rossmore Theatre on Wednesday 3rd 
and Thursday 4th May at 7:30pm.
Tickets are available in the MICC 
School Office.  All tickets €10 – Family 
Ticket available. Admission by ticket 
only –Doors open @7pm sharp.
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